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SENIOR SPOTLIGHT
Nicknames:Janice
Favorite Color: Blue
Favorite Food: Steak
Favorite Store: Scheels
Favorite TV Show: Adventure Time
Favorite Celebrity: Peter Jessop
Favorite Sport: Hockey
Favorite Movie: The ‘Burbs
Favorite Song: Wrong side of 
Heaven - 5 Finger Death Punch
Favorite HS Memory: 
PowderPuff Football
Favorite Quote: “You must push 
the world harder then it pushes 
back.” ~Alduin

Jane Elizabeth Saude was born to Lee and Lisa 
Saude on December 15, 1998. She is the eldest of the three Saude 
children including Jacob (16) and Julie (13), who are also students at 
SMCS.

Although not involved in extracurricular activities at SMCS, Saude 
acknowledges the value of her education here.  She says, “St. Mary’s 
as a whole, [not only] taught me through my education [but also] 
taught me to respect people, be independent, and learn about God’s 
mercy.”

In the fall of 2017 Jane plans to attend Southeast Technical Institute 
in Sioux Falls.  She will study computer programming and computer 
network security.  

The Best of Luck to You, Jane!

SENIOR SPOTLIGHT
Nicknames: Chris
Favorite Color: Lime Green
Favorite Food: Pizza
Favorite Store: Scheels
Favorite TV Show: The Office 
Favorite Celebrity: Steve Carell
Favorite Sport:Cross Country
Favorite Movie: 
Napoleon Dynamite
Favorite HS Memory: 
DVC Cross Country Champs
Favorite Quote: “Start by doing 
what is necessary, then what is pos-
sible, and suddenly you are doing 
the impossible.” ~Francis of Assisi

Christina Mary Vogel was born to Matt and Lois 
Vogel on November 16, 1998.  She is the oldest of the four Vogel chil-
dren, including Catherine (16), Jacob (13), and Elizabeth (7).

Throughout her high school career, Vogel has participated in Track 
(4 years), Cross Country (3 years), National Honor Society (2 years), 
Girls State (Jr. Year), and HOBY. Although her extracurricular activ-
ities were important to her, Christina gives credit to St. Mary’s for 
her personal growth.  “A faith-based education helped me grow as an 
individual.”

Not yet decided, Christina will decide between Augustana University 
in Sioux Falls or University of South Dakota in Vermillion.  She plans 
to study pre-law.

The Best of Luck to you, Christina!

Preparing for the Work World
Craig Libis from Executive Recruiting Consultants spoke to the 
senior careers class on October 18th.  He shared some great 
information in regard to jobs, applications, and resumes.

Red Ribbon Week

The National Honor Society tied red ribbons on vehicles 
around the school on Monday in honor of celebrating 
Red Ribbon Week. 

Don’t Drink & Drive
Joyce Glynn was our featured speaker for the week and did 
a wonderful job sharing her story about how she lost her son 
because of drinking and driving.

Say No to Drugs
The elementary students made red ribbons and added better 
things they could do besides doing drugs.

CARDINALS IN ACTION
DEC. 6 GBB @ Alcester-Hudson 6:15pm

DEC. 8 GBB vs. ORR 6:15pm

DEC. 9 BBB vs. ORR 6.15pm

DEC. 12 BBB @ Bridgewater-Emery 6:15pm

DEC. 13 GBB @ Ellsworth 6:15pm

DEC. 15 GBB vs. Estelline 6:15pm

DEC. 16 BBB vs. Estelline 6:15pm

DEC. 17 GBB @ Entringer Classic TBA


